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I’m writing in support of SB 210 because it’s about time we go back to voting in 

person!  Identification will be required and that is a very good thing. If you are 

required to show ID when purchasing a six pack of beer at the grocery store ( I’m 71 

and have been carded every time in recent years!) then it totally is right to be asked 

for ID when voting! This also will make Oregon come into compliance with recent 

Executive Orders as well as current federal law.  Oregon is being sued by Judicial 

Watch because of its noncompliance with current federal law.  

 


